

## MADBURY PLANNING BOARD

13 Town Hall Road, Madbury NH 03823 Tel: 603 742-5131 • Fax: 603 742-2502

22 April 2021

## MEMORANDUM FOR MADBURY SELECT BOARD

FROM: MADBURY PLANNING BOARD

SUBJECT: Comment on Proposed Nute Road Tree Removal

During its 21 April 2021 meeting, the Madbury Planning Board reviewed proposed tree removal on Nute Road, a designated scenic road.

The removal is in support of the Nute Road bridge replacement project. The review was conducted in accordance with RSA 231:157-158 using information provided by the Town Road Agent and CMA Engineering site plans.

The Planning Board determined that the removal is appropriate given the project.

Respectfully,

Mark Avery

Chair, Madbury Planning Board